APPEAL

To the Broadcasting Councils of the Baltic States

The Baltic Assembly appeals to the Broadcasting Councils and to the
appropriate radio and television organisations of public law of the Member
States of the Baltic Assembly with the appeal to pay more attention to providing
exhaustive information about the public and cultural life, as well as to the
‘exchange of culture programmes. This would strengthen the spirit of good-
neighbourliness and solidarity of the Member States of the Baltic Assembly—
Estonia, Latvia and Lithuania.
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